
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                           
Dear Parents & Carers,                                                                                                                        22nd July 2022 

Year 4 Swimming 
 
We are pleased to advise that we have managed to secure a swimming session for year 4 for terms 1 & 2 
in September. 
 
The swimming sessions will take place at Battle Abbey Pool.  The course will run for 16 weeks on 
Monday mornings, beginning Monday 12th September – Monday 6th February 2023.  The class will be 
split into 2 groups with 15 children swimming for an hour for 8 weeks then the next group will swim for 
the next 8 weeks. Mrs Smith will advise you which group your child will be in and when they will be 
swimming. 
 
The children will be swimming between 11am – 12noon, returning to school in time to eat their lunch. 
 
The cost of the Pool and the swimming teachers will be covered by the school, we are however, asking 
for a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the transport. For the 8 week period, that your child 
will be swimming, we are asking you for a voluntary contribution of just £2.50 per week, £20.00 in total. 
We do hope you will be able to support us in running this activity. This swimming course will benefit all 
children regardless of their swimming ability.  
 
Please complete the consent/medical form and payment via parentpay by Monday 5th September.  
Ensure detailed information of any medical condition is included, as we need to pass this information to 
Battle Abbey Pool. 
 
We just have a few practicalities to pass on regarding this activity:- 
 

• Please could children (particularly those with long hair) wear swimming hats, we do have these 
available but the children may wish to bring their own. 

• No body lotion/shower gel/anti-perspirant should be brought.  There is very little time for the 
children to shower and change.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Becky Reed      
Headteacher      
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